
I am writing in support of the banning Stage 1 aircraft entirely from landing at 
Centennial Airport. I am in support of banning Stage 2 aircraft from landing between
10:00pm and 7:00am. I am not sure why it is allowed when the airport does not want 
it, nor do the residents in the flight paths. Almost all aircraft coming in from the
north fly directly over my home and community. This is the same for aircraft taking 
off. The nights in summer are cool enough to allow for the windows to be open, that 
is if the aircraft is not landing or taking off from Centennial.

Please approve the Centennial proposal.

Michael Zara


